BATHURST PARK AND RECREATION TRUST

PARK TRUST MEETING - 20 April 2020 - 33

THE MINUTES OF THE EXTRA ORDINARY MEETING OF THE BATHURST PARK
AND RECREATION TRUST held via Zoom on Monday 20 April 2020 at 8.39 pm.

Present:

Trustees R Kemsley (Chairman), L Arnold, J Carr, J Greenwood, A Harley,
R Holmes, S Holmes, W Leach, P Macklin, S Stockham, T Tremlett and
S Turner

In Attendance:  Mr R Balgobin — Locum Trust Secretary

Miss C Wheeler — Lydney Town Council’s Assistant Clerk

1.  APOLOGIES
Apologies for absence were received and noted from Trustees Z Arnold and Preest.

2. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

None.

3.  BUSINESS

3.1

Chairman

Party in the Park Event
Discussion took place on the event which had been planned for 4 July 2020 in light of

the restrictions placed on the United Kingdom due to the Coronavirus. It was
proposed by Trustee Kemsley that the event would be cancelled for this year which
would necessitate the refund of any pitch fees which had been paid by stall holders.
Unanimous.

Action by — the Trust Secretary

Trustees spoke in favour of holding a celebratory event once the restrictions had been
lifted and it was safe to organise mass gatherings of people. It was agreed that an
approach would be made to this year’s sponsor, Robert Hitchins Limited to ascertain if
they would consent to their sponsorship being used to hold a celebratory event, or if
they wished their sponsorship to be earmarked for the 2021 event.

Action by — the Trust Secretary

Meeting closed at 8.53 pm
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